Submission to the Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, Small Business and Education References Committee.  "The capacity of public universities to meet Australia's higher education needs"

The following opinions are offered with respect to reference term (e).


One of the major issues with respect to the retention and recruitment of staff, within my area of expertise (education), is salary.  Currently, it is not uncommon for an academic to receive a gross income of $60,000 per annum.  To reach this level, a Bachelor, Masters and PhD degree is normally required.  In their role, academics are expected to be a model teachers, undertake research, publish, attend and participate in national and international conferences, and be proactive in community service.
Interestingly, school teachers who have been teaching for a comparable number of years, would be on a similar salary.  However, a Bachelors degree would be sufficient (no special need for post graduate qualification), and they would only be expected to undertake teaching duties.

Given these examples, it is little wonder experienced and qualified people are looking for career paths outside of tertiary education.  Clearly, government funding needs to be dedicated to improving academic salaries to a level that is comparable with qualifications and experience.
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